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Friday 25th April 2025 

Year 6 Residential Trip to Grosvenor Hall 

 Sunday 8th June – Wednesday 11th June 2025 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

Please complete the PGL Dietary and Medical online form for your child for the year 6 

residential trip in June.   

The form is required for insurance purposes and must be completed for your child to attend the 

trip.  The online form asks for the following information: 

• Three emergency contact numbers 

• Details of any dietary requirements for your child  

• Medical information for your child 

• Permission for emergency treatment to be administered to your child if necessary  

• Permission for photographs to be taken of your child 
 

The online form must be completed by Friday 9th May. Once you have completed the online 

form, please sign and return the slip at the bottom of the letter that was sent home with 

your child today. 

We will be holding a meeting in the school hall on Thursday 15th May at 6:30pm when you will be 

given more information regarding the week, including a more detailed itinerary and a list of what 

your child will need to bring.  If you are unable to attend the meeting, you will be able to access the 

information on the Educational Visits area of the website that week and the information booklet 

will be sent home with your child on Friday 16th May. 

Hamstel Leavers’ Hoodie (optional) 

Hamstel Leavers’ Hoodies will be available to buy from Brand Identity between the 

1st May and the 23rd May (to be collected during the May half term holiday), if you 

would like your child to have one to wear whilst on the school trip. The children will 

still receive a Leavers’ t-shirt at the end of the year from the PTA with every year 6 child’s name on 

it. There is no requirement to buy a hoodie, but they are available to buy for those parents who 

would like one for their child. 

May I also take this opportunity to remind you that the trip should now have been paid in full in 

accordance with the payment schedule.    

Yours sincerely 

Ms Hall 

Deputy Headteacher 

https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=itiMSBXflk2j9Bz-n-ErI0cyllRgqlZPilSWQ4wLl3pURjFIMDkyRFZMREFJQlhVRk0xU1Y2Q1hOMC4u
https://www.hamsteljuniors.co.uk/year-6-kingswood
http://www.hamsteljuniorschool.deco-schools.com/

